
 
BE HAPPY. BE BRAVE. BE DRUG FREE. 
Dear families, 

Our Firehawks will celebrate Red Ribbon Week October 26th- 30th. It will be a time 
to focus on saying “no” to drugs and “yes” to healthy choices for our bodies. The 
theme for this year’s Red Ribbon Week is “Be Happy. Be Brave. Be Drug Free”. As 
parents and educators, we are some of the most important role models in the lives 
of our children; taking the time to talk about the harmful effects of drugs is critical 
to helping them lead healthy lives. 

Dress up days: 

- Monday 10/26/2020: “Wake up drug free” – school appropriate PJ day 
- Tuesday 10/27/2020: “Too bright for drugs” - neon clothes and crazy socks 
- Wednesday 10/28/2020: “I’m Red-y to say no to drugs” – red clothes 
- Thursday 10/29/2020: “Team up against drugs” - sports team attire 
- Friday 10/30/2020: “Live like your Favorite Character” – dress like your favorite 

appropriate book character (no costume masks allowed) 
 

 
 
 We look forward to a fun week of learning! Please feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions. 

Sincerely,  
Ms. M 
School Counselor   
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